
FOLS Newsletter No. 2 - Sept 2019

Registered Charity No. 1124696

Promises Auction at The Anchor, Epney

Friday 13th September 2019

Wow! What a night! Huge thanks to Nikki & Jason Leach for organising such a 

fantastic event. The evening couldn't have gone ahead without the generosity 

of all who donated a promise, who placed a bid and helped on the night. 

Special thanks also to our Auctioneer Nick Bowkett from Stroud Auction Rooms.

Total amount raised £3054.35

This money will go towards rebuilding the outdoor adventure playground.

Stonehouse Junior Park Run Sunday 

15th September

Thanks to everyone who supported this 

event. Some great running by the 

children and Mr Nev!

Thanks also to Vicki Cowan, Mel Blythe, 

Kerry-Anne Hollis & Clair Hogg for 

running the pop up cafe after.

Total amount raised £130.51

Date of AGM FOLS meeting: 

7.30pm 21st October 2019

 in the School Hall

Welcome back for the new Academic year and to all new parents and children, 

we hope you are all settling in well.  

Your voice counts - we depend on a continual cycle of parental involvement. As 

children reach their final year and leave, so do their parents.  Without new 

parents becoming involved every year, bringing new ideas and skills to the table 

the FOLS couldn't exist - WE REALLY DO NEED YOU. 

Our Annual General Meeting

Come along for nibbles and wine.  Join the FOLS Committee, school teachers 

and Governors to review FOLS events, agree dates for the coming year and 

vote in Committee members.  All are welcome to attend.

Our Facebook group is Friends of Longney School (FOLS), so please send us a 

request to join and keep updated.


